
A Message from Mrs Bainbridge 
 

To all the children at Maple Tree  
 

Hello! I hope you have all had a good week. It has been nice to see some of you in school 
this week though we do miss those of you who aren’t. 
 

This week I want to talk to you about work! We know it is really hard for some of you at the moment  
having to do your learning at home. We have been really impressed with the work that is being sent in,  
either on Google classroom or through the Homelearning email account that your parents use, but we have 
noticed, from some, that we are getting less back than we were and this has made us think. We really like 
seeing what you have been up to and if you were in school you would be earning house points for work 
that impresses us. We have been thinking about how we can still give out house points so from next week 
we are going to start doing this. Whether you are in school or at home, we will start awarding house points. 
These will be totalled up each week so we can share the winning house with you and we will make sure 
that when we are all able to be back together that the winning house receives their reward. 
 

I have also asked your teachers to identify those children who are ‘Home Learner of the week’ from each 
class and good examples of work will be shared with you all in a weekly assembly that either Miss Hyde or I 
will do to celebrate your achievements.  
 

We will be checking up on you to make sure you are ok and are managing the work that has been set or to 
make sure you have enough to be doing to challenge you. It is really important that you keep up with your 

reading and practice your number work and handwriting wherever you can.  
 

Some of the children back in school this week have 
made me happy with their poems they have been 
writing - they have created acrostic poems or haikus. I 
have attached some for you to see. 

 

 

 

 

And finally...check out our scarecrows for the Sandy Town Council  
Scarecrow competition. Thank you Red Bubble children! 
 

Weekly Challenge 
 

I would really like you to think about the things that make you happy - it 
could be a person, an object, a pet, a hobby, a place - and then let me know 
what makes you happy. You could send photos, or you could write about it or maybe even a short video, 
whatever you think you would like to show me that makes you happy. 
 

Have a lovely weekend. Keep being your fantastic selves! 
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